Dear 4th Grade Student and Parents,

Welcome to fourth grade at Sunnyside Elementary School. This school year, you will be switching between two classrooms. Your two teachers will be Mrs. Jessica Marston and Mrs. Kristin Schreckengost. Your homeroom teacher will be Mrs. Schreckengost in Room 301. We hope you are excited about all the wonderful possibilities that await you in our classrooms this school year.

Mrs. Schreckengost:

This is my 10th year of teaching 4th grade in the Smyrna School District but my 13th year teaching Elementary School. I absolutely love it! I graduated from Wilmington University is 2000 with my Bachelor's Degree in Behavioral Science. I returned to Wilmington University and obtained my Master's Degree in Elementary Education in 2012. I am excited this year to be teaching you Language Arts and Science. This year you will often find yourself in comfy spot within our classroom, curled up and enjoying a good story or working together to investigate a new science concept through an experiment.

Mrs. Marston

I have been so lucky to be teaching 4^{th} grade for the past 13 years at Sunnyside Elementary School. I graduated from Wilmington University in 2009 with my Bachelor's Degree in Elementary Education from K-6 and a Minor in Special Education in grades 1-8. In May of 2012, I earned a Master's Degree from Wilmington University in Instruction of Teaching and Learning. My sense of humor, excitable personality, and love of learning come together to make our classroom discussions full of funl This year I will be teaching you Math and Social Studies.

Mark Your Calendars:

Tuesday, September 7th - First Day of School

The days of summer are numbered, so enjoy them! We look forward to meeting each and every one of you!

Love.

Mrs. Marston and Mrs. Schreckengost

Mrs. Marston & Mrs. Schreckengost's Supplies

2021 - 2022

Supplies Requested:	Quantity:
Earbuds	
Black Expo Makers	1 pack
5 Subject Notebook	_
Two Pocket Folders (any design)	7

Classroom Wish List:

- Sharpies
- Paper Towels

Reminders:

• Each day your child may bring in a reusable water bottle and a healthy snack.